
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council 

From:  Andy Quittner, City Attorney  

 

Date:  August 23, 2018 

 

Re:  Cancellation of Election for City Council Member District 5 and 8 

 

The deadline to file as a candidate to be placed on the November 6, 2018, general election ballot 

was 5:00 p.m. on August 20, 2014.  For City Council Member District 5 only one candidate,  

Reverend Jeremy Roy, filed; and for City Council Member District 8, only one candidate, Mark 

Herbold, filed.  No person came forward to register as a write in candidate. 

 

The proposed Ordinance would cancel the election for these two Districts and declare the sole 

candidates as elected to office (effective on the date of canvassing).  It is expected that the City 

would see some savings in election costs as it would not need to share in the costs associated 

with the polling places and programing the election equipment in these two districts. 

 

 


